Pennsylvania College of Health Sciences
Employee Dependent Discount
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)

What is the discount for employee dependents?
The discount is 10 percent off of tuition billed to the student.

When does this discount begin for employee dependents?
The discount begins spring semester 2019.

Who is considered an eligible dependent?

Dependency status must meet IRS tax dependency status. (Ex. Dependent claimed on
taxes). Dependents must be 24 years of age or younger at the start time of the
discounted semester.

Will | or my dependent be taxed for the discount?
There are no tax implications associated with this discount.

Is there a limit to the number of dependents who can take advantage of the 10
percent discount at one time?

There is no limit to the number of dependents who can participate in the 10 percent
discount. However, all dependents must meet the eligibility guidelines.

How do | prove my dependent is eligible for this discount?

Following their acceptance to the PA College, the student will complete the Employee
Dependent Verification Process, found on the Student Portal, to become eligible for the
discount.

Will the college issue a refund for previous courses that did not have the discount
applied?
No. The discount would be applied for spring 2019 and forward.

What happens if | terminate employment in the middle of my dependent’s course?
Will my dependent have the discount removed?

The discount will be honored through the course the student is currently enrolled in and
taking. However, the discount would be removed for any subsequent courses.

Who do | contact if | have questions about the discount?
Contact Admissions at Pennsylvania College of Health Sciences. Telephone number 800-
622-5443.



